Vizepräsident für Forschung und wissenschaftlichen Nachwuchs

Universität Erfurt | Postfach 900221 | 99105 Erfurt

Prof. Dr. Cornelia Betsch Philosophische Fakultät Seminar für Medien- und Kommunikationswissenschaft

Dorothee Heinemeier
Philosophische Fakultät
Seminar für Medien- und Kommunikationswissenschaft

- in-house -

Your application from 15/03/2021 for ethical review of the project "COVID-19 Vaccination Readiness Assessment of medical students (COVRAM)"

Dear Prof. Dr. Betsch, Dear Dorothee Heinemeier,

procedure: issues of the University of Erfurt, which reviewed your application in a circulation I would like to inform you about the decision made by the advisory board on ethical

the ethical guidelines of the University of Erfurt. With regard to the ethical aspects, we confirm that the project "COVID-19 Vaccination Readiness Assessment of medical students (COVRAM)" has followed

ethical concerns for the recruitment of the participants, the implementation of the study design or the subsequent data analysis and processing. The safety and well-being of the subjects is ensured at any time. There are also no

The undertaken measures safeguard the ethical standards as proposed by the DGPs (German Psychological Society). There are therefore no objections to the research project from an ethical point of view.

has not been made We would like to underline the fact that a strict legal review of the research project

We wish you success for the further implementation of your research project!

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Dr. Benedikt Kranemann



Datum

29/03/2021

Unser Zeichen Ethikbeirat der Universität Erfurt – Vorgang Nr. 20210315

Kontakt Victoria Jakob Forschungsservice/

Forschungsförderung

Stabsstelle Forschung und Nachwuchsförderung

Tel: 0361 737-5045 victoria.jakob@uni-erfurt.de forschungsfoerderung@unierfurt.de

Verwaltungsgebäude Raum 0.33

